
	
	

Request for Qualifications -- Ford Nature Center Redevelopment 
 
Mill Creek MetroParks is requesting Statements of Qualifications for professional consultant 
services, including architectural, landscape architectural, engineering and other necessary 
disciplines, to carry out professional review, analysis, assessment, design, site planning, cost 
estimating and preparation of construction drawings for the proposed redevelopment of the 
Ford Nature Center structures and site in Mill Creek Park. 
 
Interested firms must attain the detailed Request for Qualifications (RFQ) document for the 
project by contacting: 
 

Mill Creek MetroParks 
Attn:  Director of Planning & Operations 
7574 Columbiana-Canfield Rd. 
PO Box 596 
Canfield, OH 44406 
330.702.3000 
Steve@MillCreekMetroParks.org 

 
Statement of Qualifications for the Ford Nature Center Redevelopment project shall be in the 
submittal format as detailed in the RFQ document and are due by 4:30 pm on August 4, 2017 
 
To learn more about Mill Creek MetroParks, visit www.millcreekmetroparks.org . 
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INSERTION DATE: 

Friday, July 21, 2017 
 


